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Valentine’s Dinner, Dance, and Auction
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PLAN YOUR DATE NIGHT 
FRIDAY, FEBRUARY 14TH, 5:30PM

HOSTED BY:

919 E SHERMAN BLVD, NORTON SHORES
LOWER LEVEL

PROCEEDS GO TO
MUSKEGON PREGNANCY SERVICES

Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. said, “Our lives begin to end the day we become silent about things that
matter.” Between conception and when our lives end, one way to have a voice, to not be silent, is to
vote.  Voting in America is a responsibility, a privilege, and an action behind our faith. “Faith without
works is dead.” James 2:14

Did you know 43 million conservative Christians did not vote in the last Presidential Election!  
The abortion trend became worse in several states including Michigan under this administration. 
Billy Graham said: “the state of the nation is because of the state of the church”… (or lack thereof.)

If we want to be relevant and influential, it is vital to vote for candidates whose policies align with
Biblical Values and support the Word of God. Candidates that affirm and protect Faith, Family,
Freedom, and support LIFE from the womb to the tomb. Our representatives present bills and laws
that can protect all of us, especially vulnerable women, babies, and our aging seniors.  Make a plan
to cast your biblically-informed vote by researching here: MyFaithVotes.org

As friends and supporters of Muskegon Pregnancy Services, I hope you want to support policies
and laws that would make our work easier and more successful to rescue more women from
abortion. We know from the research of the Charlotte Lozier Institute that pro-life laws help women
choose life, save babies, and save women from coercion and unsafe women’s medical procedures.  
However, in Michigan all the laws that regulated abortion were removed and now allow painful late-
term abortions through all nine months of pregnancy and increased the dangers for women and girls.

This November 5th the elections will impact the future either for laws that are life-affirming or laws
supporting more abortion and death in our state and country. Elections have consequences!

Voting early in-person just began Saturday 10/26 and runs through Sunday 11/3 at the
Muskegon County building (previously Baker College campus) 1903 Marquette Ave. for most
Muskegon County residence.  Please check online to make sure this is your early in-person voting
location.  It is suggested to vote early in-person and not to mail-in, if possible. Once you vote, you will
be removed from the door-to-door, mailing, and the annoying, yet necessary call lists. That way
campaigns can focus on contacting others to remind them to get out to vote by 11/5! 

Remaining silent is not an option! Proverbs 31:8 says, “Speak out on behalf of the voiceless!”  
P.S. Take a like-minded friend or family member with you to the early vote location.

For Life,
Deb Null / Executive Director

Get TICKETS 

A great 

Christmas GIFT!!

Do Not Remain Silent During this Election.  Be a Voice: VOTE!



Client Corner

Thank you Dan & Val
Westra for supporting

MPS!

N O V E M B E R  1  -  D E C E M B E R  3 1

!C H R I S T M A SMerry
What better way to spread joy than to provide a crib to an expecting mother?

For every $175 raised, a brand new crib and mattress can be purchased for a client in our

 RiseUp program!

Give using the QR code or go to event.fundeasy.com/28598

Create a personalized giving page through the link above

SHARE your page and spread the word about Cribs for Christmas!

Ask friends and family to support your page and create their own links

Donate on a friend’s page

Mail a check to 1775 Wells Ave, Muskegon, MI 49442

“I have been blessed to receive their assistance, as
their staff have provided a very warm & welcoming

atmosphere. Having the support I have through
Muskegon Pregnancy Services has empowered me

as a mother. The organization's commitment to
promoting life and offering practical support

exemplifies it's mission to uplift & empower the
community it serves!”

~ A recent MPS client

FUNDRAISERFUNDRAISER

Bake at Home Pizza

for

396396 pizzas ordered

$1980$1980 raised for MPS

OUR IMPACT TOGETHER...

Muskegon Pregnancy Services is blessed to share with
you a glimpse of what we accomplished together at our
Annual Banquet on September 19. It was a wonderful
night filled with heartwarming music, testimonies, and

stories from Janet Folger Porter!

IN TOTAL, WE HAD...
$90,425.78 raised

47 tables
376 attendees

59 first time donors
5 new Guardian Circle monthly partners

2 new Business for Life partners:
Hair Directions, & Scheid Plumbing, Heating & Cooling, Inc.

3 Business for Life partner renewals:
Ray’s MiniMart, Hairport, Quality Maintenance Contractors

THANKYOU!

THANKYOU!

39th Annual Fundraising Banquet

Give a GIFT of a new CRIB

 for a newborn baby!


